

BUSH FESTIVAL

Corryong Australia

Paul Chahal Start Solar P O Box 195 Boronia Vic 3155

1st May 2015

Dear Paul

On behalf of the myself, Office Staff, Board and Event Managers, we would like to say a sincere **"THANK YOU"** for supporting this wonderful event with your time, effort and financial support.

Your contribution to the Festival is greatly appreciated and is a big part of what makes this such an enjoyable and successful weekend for the many thousands of visitors to our town.

The iconic name of "The Man From Snowy River" and what it means to most Australians is part of the recipe that makes the great variety of events work so well. But more importantly, our Festival has captured the imagination of people from across Australia who love to join in and absorb the whole "Bush Festival" experience... they bring "the fun" with them and we provide the unique events and venues for them to enjoy. Through your sponsorship and support you have become an integral part of the organising body that puts our amazing event together! ...so thank you.

I shall email a detailed report from our Media Manager which reflects the popularity and growth that the Festival has been experiencing.

Early figures on gate numbers indicate another great growth year with our local Visitor Information Centre recording an average 29.5% growth a year over the past 5 years. We also have online sales and ticket box figures yet to be calculated.

If you have any queries or suggestions we would greatly appreciate your feedback by either email or written. Thank you again, we look forward to working with you again in 2016.

Kind regards,

Jennifer Boardman

Jennifer Boardman
Festival Co Ordinator
Man From Snowy River Bush Festival